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UPCOMING 
April 3rd – Social Hour at 6:00 p.m., Potluck meal at 6:30, Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

April 13th – Palm Sunday Breakfast Buffet – Serving from 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

April 14th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m. 

April 17th – Social Hour at 6:00 p.m., Potluck meal at 6:30, Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

April 19th – Easter Egg Hunt with the HLWW Honor Society – 10:00 a.m. at HLWW 

April 29th – Zone Meeting – Social starts at 6: 30 p.m., Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

PALM SUNDAY BREAKFAST BUFFET 
Our Lions’ Palm Sunday Breakfast Buffet will be held on Sunday, April 13th serving from 

8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  Lion Peggy is our chairperson for our event.  The St. John’s 

Youth from Howard Lake will be helping us.  We will set up and make sausage gravy on 

Saturday, April 12th starting at 9:00 a.m.  See you all there! 

 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Come to The Lodge on Monday, April 14th at 2:00 p.m. to help serve ice cream to the 

residents.  Thank you to Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event.   

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 
Our Lions’ Easter Egg Hunt will take place on Saturday, April 19th at the 

HLWW High School.  We will be partnering with the HLWW Minnesota 

Honor Society. We will need help at 8:00 a.m. setting up, getting hotdogs 

ready, making lemonade, “hiding” eggs etc.  The Hunt will start at 10:00 

a.m. sharp!  What a great event for our Lions Club and the HLWW 

Minnesota Honor Society to work together.   

Lions Terry and LaNette, co-chairpersons of the Easter Egg Hunt, are asking you, Lion 

members, to bring a bag of MINI size candy that will fit in a plastic egg to the meeting on Thursday, April 17th to 

help defray cost.  We will fill the plastic eggs after our meeting.  Members of the HLWW Minnesota Honor Society 

will be helping us fill the eggs.    

 

ZONE MEETING 
The Howard Lake Lions will be hosting the Zone Meeting for Zone 1 on Tuesday, April 

29th.  Social starts at 6:30 p.m. with the meeting to follow at 7:00 p.m.  Our club will be 

serving hors d’oeuvres.  Please make your favorite appetizer to share with our fellow Lions 

from the clubs in our Zone. 

 

GOVERNOR’S NIGHT 
Our Governor’s night was held on Thursday, March 20th with a great turnout of our Lions 

Club.  District Governor Mary highlighted Lions International President Fabricio Oliveira’s 

message.   District Governor Mary also spoke on her theme “Radiate”. Thank you to District 

Governor Mary, 1st Vice District Governor Deb, and Zone Chair Josh for attending our 

Governor’s Night.  Pictured is District Governor Mary with a gift that our club presented to 

her. 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in April:  There 

are no Lion birthday’s in April.   

 

MEAT RAFFLE  
Thank you to Lion Craig for texting our Lion members to help with the meat raffle.  A big Thank You to the 

Lion members who have texted “YES” to help.   

 

WELCOME!  
 

 
Our Lions Club would like to “Welcome” our newest 

members, Lions Neil and Jenny Wikoff.  They were 

inducted into our Club by District Governor Mary Lea 

Curtis.  Lion Terry is their sponsor.  Pictured are Lion 

Terry, Lion Neil, Lion Jenny, and District Governor 

Mary. 
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CHEVRON AWARDS 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                             40 years of service                       40 years of service        35 years of service 

Congratulations to our Lion members who received Chevron Awards at our Governor’s Night.  Chevron Awards are 

given to Lions to commemorate their ears of service and encourage them to continue making a difference in their local 

communities and worldwide.  Pictured are Lions Terry, Jason, and Donald with District Governor Mary. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


